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Migrant Summer School 

SDE Migrant Program Coordinator, Mary Lou Wells, has again recommended that the Homedale 

and Marsing School Districts combine dollars to run a Migrant Summer School in Homedale for 

students of both districts. To ensure enough money has been allotted to make such a combined 

effort successful, Homedale has been provided an additional $25,000 in Title I-C Migrant funds. 

We appreciate the generosity of the SDE and look forward to again joining with the Marsing 

School District to provide an enhanced summer school experience for our Migrant students. 

 

 

Reallocated Funds Application 

This year the Homedale School District is requesting reallocated Title I-A funds to support 

Homedale’s portion of a joint Homedale-Marsing School District summer school session for our 

Title I-A at-risk K-5 students. This would be in addition to the Migrant summer school session. 

This Marsing partnership will allow Homedale Title I-A students summer learning opportunities 

we have not been able to provide in recent years because of budget cuts. 

 

Marsing School District and the Marsing Academies 21st CCLC Summer program have the 

structure and operations in place to include 50 of Homedale’s at-risk students in their three week 

long Jump Start summer school. If approved for these reallocated funds, Homedale School 

District will partner with them to deliver programming to 50 at-risk students from the Homedale 

School District from July to the first part of August on their campus. We should know within the 

next few weeks about the status of the application.  

 

 

 

 


